W V C H 740 on your dial ¢ Telephone 2-8861

Wolf Building, Market Square

The Voice of CHESTER  Pennsylvania

February 16, 195l

Mr., Stanwood R. Morss
RR # 3

Bradford Mass.

Dear NMr. Morss:

Thank you for your report of receiption of WVCI on the
morning of February 1lth, 195l during test operations.

We find your report correct in every detall, and note
with interest details of reception.

Continued good listeninge...and DX reception.

Sincer

Robeft A, Hibbert
RH/] Program Director



